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Range Rover Stolen From Outside House on Hoyt Street, Tracked to
New Jersey
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The driver of a green 2017 Range Rover parked it outside his friends house on Hoyt Street, just south of
Camp Avenue, at 1:03 p.m., Sunday, April 17. By 1:55 p.m., the vehicle had been stolen.

The theft was reported to police at 4:20 p.m. At 6:30 p.m., the victim told police that the vehicle was last
tracked to Elizabeth, New Jersey. Police in that community were unable to locate the vehicle. An
investigation is continuing.

Police did not say whether or not the vehicle was locked or whether the key was inside.
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